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We like our students to be looking their best, so
please make sure that students are wearing their
uniform correctly. List the names of all of the Eddies’
students in the photo so that we can make sure these
students have permission to have their photo
published.
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Please send appropriate images and a description of
the activity to celebrations@stedmunds.act.edu.au.
Unfortunately, submissions through other platforms
e.g. Facebook/Instagram won’t be considered. We
don’t want to lose sight of any submissions, so we
really need them all to come through the one channel. 

We are always keen to showcase the diversity of our
students’ talents and interests. We have a very rich and
positive learning environment at the College and we
would certainly appreciate any images that highlight
this. 

Just a few things to note
The celebrations mailbox is generally not always monitored during the
holidays. We will definitely respond once the term resumes. 
Content that you send through may be used on one of our many platforms
including social media, the College website, Vortex, Pelican or the Yearbook. 
We can’t promise that all images will be published. There are a range of
factors that can come into play when we are publishing social media posts
and creating promotional material, but we will certainly let you know if this
is the case. 

ST EDMUND’S COLLEGE
CELEBRATIONS
We love shining a spotlight on the amazing things happening at St Edmund’s College
through our social media and other communication platforms. To make sure we're showing
off every part of our students' lives and the exciting events happening at the College, we
need your help! If you have any photos, stories, or updates you'd like to share, please send
them our way for everyone to enjoy. 

Thanks for helping us celebrate the vibrant St Edmund’s community!
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